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Brandon Liddell July 29, 2019 

Pacific Gas and Electric 

77 Beale Street, San Francisco, California  94105 

(Email: BXLG@pge.com) 

 

Subject: Pacific Gas and Electric Company Martin Substation Extension/Egbert Switching Station 

Project (Application No. 17-12-021) - Data Request No. 6  

Dear Mr. Liddell: 

The California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC’s) Infrastructure Permitting and California Environmental 

Quality Act (CEQA) section is in the process of preparing the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) for the 

Egbert Switching Station Project (Martin Substation Extension) (proposed project). During preparation of the 

Draft EIR, including the Hazards and Hazardous Materials analysis section, it has been determined that additional 

information is required. Please provide responses to the following: 

Written results of the soil, groundwater, and soil vapor sampling. The subsurface investigation report shall 

document sampling locations, sampling protocol, and laboratory analyses conducted on the samples, 

including testing for the complete list of analytes required by the Maher Ordinance, as well as radiological 

analysis. If existing data is available from other previous sources, this information should be included as well. 

While the final Site Mitigation Plan (SMP) can be provided to CPUC at a later date for review and approval 

prior to any construction activities, draft results per this Data Request No. 6 must be provided to be included 

in the Draft EIR prior to its release for public review. This information is pertinent to all affected areas of the 

alignment, including on and in the vicinity of the proposed Egbert Switching Station site.  

We would appreciate your response in support of the analysis for the Egbert Switching Station Project (Martin 

Substation Extension) Environmental Impact Report. Please send requested information to Eric Chiang (CPUC 

Energy Division) and Wendy Worthey (Dudek) no later than August 9, 2019. Upon receipt, CPUC will review 

and determine if additional information is required. At any point in this process, the CPUC reserves the right to 

ask for additional information. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter or need additional information, please contact me at 415.703.1956 

or eric.chiang@cpuc.ca.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

_________________________________ 

Eric Chiang, CPUC Project Manager 

cc:  Wendy Worthey and Rica Nitka (Dudek: via email) 


